
WORKSHOP ON EDITORIAL ANALYSIS
GENERAL CODES

SEPTEMBER 27, 6:30 PM

ATTENDANCE: Mayor John Falci
Trustees: Joseph Dick, Frank Libordi

Peter DiRaimondo
Clerk Kristene Libordi
CEO Jim Schieder
ZBA Chair Doug Dunn
Mary Barnes Zoning Board
Tribune Rep Tyler Briggs

Mayor Falci opened the workshop at 6:30PM.

He asked ZBA Chair Doug Dunn what should be done with the fence code 46-4.

Doug Dunn: Needs to be changed. The code does not read properly and is consistently a problem when
residents want to construct a fence. Most of the time they need a variance. The wording of the code is not
clear.

CEO Jim Schieder: Concludes with Mr. Dunn.

Mayor Falci: What is the set back code?

Doug Dunn: Chapter #140-16.

Jim Schieder: Cleveland Ave has a right of way for 80’- 40’ from the center of the road each way so when
a resident constructs something on Cleveland they are limited to this set back.

Mayor Falci asked the board to consider what changes may be needed relating to the above codes (fences
and set backs).

The board approved the purchase of 4 copies of the codes from New Life Printers. These books will be
used by the board as work books while working on the Editorial Analysis.

The Board will meet on October 12 at 6PM to continue on the Editorial Analysis.

Meeting Adjourned at 7PM.

Village Clerk
Kristene Libordi


